
Sandown Planning Board 

PO Box 1756 

Sandown, NH 03873 
 

February 18, 2021 

 

NOTICE OF DECISION 
 

On February 16, 2021, the Sandown Planning Board voted to approve a Conditional Use Permit 

submitted by Normandeau Associates on behalf of Eversource Power Company.  The permit 

allows for Line Transmission maintenance work 

 

The following conditions apply: 

• Receipt of NHDES Wetlands Permit covering the proposed work 

• Allow access to the Town Environmental consultant to monitor and inspect work in 

progress as well as site restoration upon conclusion 

• Project plans be amended to allow use of only 6 inch straw wattles for erosion and 

sediment control 

 

Ernie Brown, Chairman 

Sandown Planning Board 

 
 

Posted:  Town Clerk, Post Office, Town Hall  

Cc: Board of Selectmen, Building Inspector, Conservation Commission, Road Agent 
 


